
03/03/2020 

MRS Teresa Eastwood 
1 Waterview st ST 
Mona vale NSW 2103 
Teresadeastwood@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0111 - 5 Waterview Street MONA VALE NSW 2103

I am concerned as direct neighbor we didn’t receive any notification of this development. There 
is only a battle ax drive (no 3) between us and this development. I am concerned mostly that 
this development now directly overlooks our back yard and the higher deck may impact our 
privacy and add additional noise into the back of our house . I am not able to clearly 
understand the new plans Versus the existing area.so it may be that my concerns are 
unfounded. Is someone from council able to talk me through this . Can you also advise why we 
not notified of this proposed development when we would be the closest house impacted by 
this .
Thank you 
Teresa Eastwood 
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Subject: Online Submission


